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LLOYD 3 REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

22nd September, 1958.

Dear Sirs,

Steamer "SAIDJA"

I acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 16th instant, and note
your remarks.

A voyage to Hong Kong for
Special Survey would, in this case,
take the ship outside the present
restricted service limits, and in view
of the condition of the vessel, it is
considered that a certificate might be
issued for the voyage in ballast trim,.

Yours faithfully,

Assigtant Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
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